
       
 
Tuesday March 20, 2018 
 
Communique 
 
Community Care Peterborough (CCP) and Kawartha Participation Projects (KPP) are committed 
to excellence in the provision of healthcare and support services to our community.  
Throughout the years, the goal of each organization has been to improve people’s lives, 
ensuring they can live in their homes, with dignity, and participate in their communities by 
optimizing their health and well-being. 
 
To continue to accomplish this goal, our organizations are now exploring ways to develop a 
more comprehensive range of coordinated and personalized services that will respond more 
effectively to the current and future needs of the people we serve. 
 
The Central East LHIN is aware of, and supports our deliberations, recognizing that a new 
organizational model may result.  As well, they support our commitment to look for ways to 
improve the delivery of top quality healthcare and support services. 
 
As these deliberations get underway, there will be no disruption in the services and how they 
are currently provided to our clients. 
 
We believe that, by taking a leadership role and working together, Community Care 
Peterborough and Kawartha Participation Projects, can enhance the services we provide in our 
community. 
 
We look forward to sharing more information with our clients, our staff and our community as 
this exploratory work continues. 
 
Together we will make a difference.       
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